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     December 21, 2023 

 
Asia Europe Trade (Westbound) 

Peak Season Surcharge 
 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 

In view of peak demand and in order to maintain high quality and sustainable service 

levels, and to ensure adequate equipment supply, OOCL will implement a Peak Season 

Surcharge applicable to all shipments from Asia to Europe, with effect from January 1, 

2024. 

Quantum: US$550 per TEU 

The Peak Season Surcharge will apply in addition to the Ocean Freight Rate and is 

applicable to all shipments from the Far East, India, Pakistan, Sri Lanka, Bangladesh 

and Middle East to North Europe, the Mediterranean and the Black Sea. This surcharge 

will be applied until further notice. 

Please use the webpage link to “Tariff & Rate Enquiry” for full price details (base rate, 

bunker related charges, security related charges and terminal handling charges) on 

www.oocl.com. Local surcharges and contingency charges may apply. 

For further information, please kindly contact your local Sales Representative. 

Thank you for your continued support to OOCL. 

http://www.oocl.com/

